
Del Norte Water Company 
Post Office Box 4065 

Ventura, California 93007 
Phone (805) 647-1092 Fax (805) 647-2805 

Via E-Mail Transmission 

Las Posas Valley Watermaster 
LPV. Watermaster@ventura.org 

April 18, 2024 

Re: Protest of Basin Assessment - Release Date: 03/05/2024 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Del Norte Water Company ("DNWC") received a Notice of Basin Assessment Release 
Date: 03/05/2024 made pursuant to Final Judgment filed 07/10/2023 in Las Posas Valley Water 
Rights Coalition, et al. v. Fox Canyon Groundwater Management Agency, et al., Case No. 
VENCI00509700. A copy of said Notice is attached hereto as Exhibit "A". 

As you are aware, appeals of the Judgment are pending, although it has not been stayed. 

On April 6, 2024, DNWC forwarded a check to the Watermaster of the funds collected 
by it from its Shareholders in response to the Notice of Assessment. 

DNWC, for itself and each of its Shareholders (see List of WMIDs attached hereto as 
Exhibit "B"), hereby Protests the payment of the Basin Assessments made, with full reservation 
of all applicable rights against the Las Posas Valley Watermaster, because of the provisions of 
Section 7.9 of the Judgment which reads: 

"7.9 Adiustments to Basin Assessments for UWCD 
Assessments. Water Right Holders located in the western portion of 
the Basin within the UWCD' s service area presently pay assessments to 
UWCD, a portion of which is used to finance UWCD's ongoing 
activities that are designed to replenish the Basin and neighboring 
basins. Watermaster may reduce the amount of the Basin Assessments 
levied on Water Right Holders that pay an assessment to UWCD if 
Watermaster determines, following Committee Consultation, that such 
a reduction is appropriate as a matter of equity." 

DNWC completed the UWCD's Semi-Annual Groundwater Production Statements 
(attached hereto as Exhibit "C") for the period 07/01/2023 to 12/31/2023. DNWC has partially 
paid 25% of the $187,832 that was due and will pay the balance on June 30, 2024. 
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The UWCD assessment is based on replenishment activities that benefit DNWC and its 
Shareholders. DNWC is informed and believes the Watermaster assessment is for activities and 
administration that either duplicate the activities of the UWCD or has no benefit to DNWC and 
its Shareholders. 

DNWC apologizes that, due to clerical error, this Protest was not made at the time the 
assessment monies were forwarded to the Watermaster on April 6, 2024. 

Very Truly Yours, 

JOHN C. ORR President 

JCO:mjr 

cc: Shareholders of DNWC 
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